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Witness appeal following burglary in Ewell
Surrey Police are appealing for witnesses following a burglary in Ewell on Wednesday, 8 June.

Officers were called to a residential address on Cheam Road near to the junction with the A24 following reports of a burglary. It is
believed the suspect entered the property at some point between 8.10am and 5.30pm. The suspect conducted an untidy search
before leaving with two high-value watches, a Breitling Chronospace Military and Tag Heuer Aquaracer.

PC James Wheatland said: “If you were in the area at this time and saw anything suspicious, or have dashcam footage, please get
in touch. We are doing everything we can to reunite the victim with their watches and we’re releasing images of the watches in
the hope this might further our investigation. The watches have sentimental value to the victim and we’re asking the public if they
recognise the watches, or have any information about where they might be found, to contact us.”

If you have any information which may assist with our investigation, please contact Surrey Police quoting PR/ 45220060913 via:

Webchat on the website https://surrey.police.uk/
Online https://www.surrey.police.uk/tua/tell-us-about/cor/tell-us-about-existing-case-report/
Calling 101

If you do not wish to leave your name, you may call the independent charity Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111. 
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